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COVID 19 
Please remember in the interest of the safety of all, 
that even though your child may not test positive to 
COVID 19 they must be symptom free to attend school. 
This helps prevent the spread of any other illnesses as 
well. 

STAGE 2 CAMDEN PARK                                                      
ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION CENTRE 
WHEN: Monday 27th May (Year 3 students)  

   Thursday 30th May 2024 (Year 4 students) 

TIME: Depart school 9.00am—Return approx. 2.55pm 

COST:  $15 (the cost of the bus has been covered by 
the school) 

TRANSPORT:  Bus 

CLOTHING: Sports uniform with joggers and white 
socks. 

WHAT TO BRING:  small backpack, school hat, closed in 
sturdy joggers, medication (asthma puffer, etc.) lunch, 
recess and a water bottle. 

Permission and payment information will be out soon. 

Are you ready to play party games?  We are cele-
brating positive behaviour this term with a party 
games day!  As this coincides with Harmony Day, stu-
dents can wear their cultural dress, orange clothing or 
mufti clothes.  Please remember to wear enclosed 
shoes. 
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Issue 5 Term 1 Week 10 Tuesday 2nd April  2024 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
As we approach the end of Term 1,  I would like to take a moment to 
thank all families for their continued efforts in upholding our school 
uniform dress code. Our students look fantastic when they arrive at 
school dressed in their uniform, ready to learn and ready to represent 
our school with pride. We truly appreciate your support in this matter. 
Don’t forget that tomorrow is school photo day and we expect all stu-
dents in full summer uniform. A reminder that Term 2 is winter uni-
form. Please help your child to be organised by labelling all personal 
items students bring to school, including clothing. 

On the last day of this term we will be acknowledging Harmony Day. 
Harmony Day is a day where we celebrate the diversity and inclusive-
ness of our school community. We come together to acknowledge 
and appreciate the cultural differences that make our school unique. 
On this day we will be holding a K-6 assembly and  a Cultural Food 
Fair, where students and their families will have the opportunity to 
share food from their culture and to try food from other cultures. 
More detailed information about this day will be available soon. 

As ANZAC Day approaches, we would like to take a moment to honour 
and remember the sacrifices made by our brave servicemen and 
women. ANZAC Day is an important day in our nation's history, where 
we reflect on the bravery, dedication and sacrifice of our soldiers, who 
fought to protect our country and preserve our way of life. 

To commemorate this day, we will be creating a class tribute made up 
of flowers brought in by our students. We invite all families to send 
their child to school with a flower on Thursday 11th April, which we 
will use to create a beautiful and meaningful tribute to our ANZACs.  

We believe that this is a valuable opportunity for our students to learn 
about the significance of ANZAC Day and to pay their respects to 
those who have served our country. We encourage you to have a con-
versation with your child about the importance of ANZAC Day and the 
sacrifices that were made. 

In staffing news, Mr Warwick has decided to extend his leave for the 
remainder of 2024. This means I will continue in the relieving principal 
role for the rest of the year. Mrs Keegan and Mrs Phan will continue 
to relieve in my Assistant Principal, Curriculum and Instruction role.  

Lastly, we would like to remind all families that school will resume for 
students on the 30th of April. We hope that everyone has a safe and 
enjoyable break. 

Thank you again for your ongoing support and we look forward to 
seeing all our students back at school soon. 

 

N Reilly                                                                                                          
Principal (Rel) 

Green Valley Public School 

We’re here to inspire students to be the best they can be 
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DIARY DATES 
Dates are subject to change due to unforeseen circumstances. 
Changed dates are underlined. 
 
APRIL 
3 School Photos 
3 P&C Meeting-9am 
5 Gala Day 2 
9 Children’s Parliament 9am -2.45pm Heckenberg 
12 Harmony Day Assembly 6P & 2PS 
12 Buzz Day 
12 Last Day of Term 1 
29 School Development Day 
30 Students return to Term 2 
 
MAY 
1-3 Stage 3 Camp Wedderburn 
6 National Road Safety Week 
7 Children’s Parliament 9am-2.45pm Heckenberg 
7 Parent Teacher Interviews until 5pm 
7 Translated Parent Teacher Interviews 
8 Parent Teacher Interviews until 6pm 
8 SRE begins for Term 2 
8 Translated Parent Teacher Interviews 

TERM 2 is WINTER UNIFORM 

Boys Winter: 

Grey pants, green & yellow long sleeved polo shirt.                                 
Green sloppy-joe or jacket.                                                                       
Black shoes and grey socks.                                                             
School hat. 

Girls Winter: 

Green pants, green & yellow long sleeved polo shirt OR 
green pinafore & lemon long sleeved shirt.                                                  
Green sloppy-joe or jacket.                                                                                     
Black shoes and green stockings.                                                         
School hat. 

Sport – only on sport days -  (Girls & Boys) 
Green tracksuit pants, green sloppy-joe or jacket                           
Green & yellow polo shirt                                                                  
Green sports shorts 
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COMMUNITY SPONSORSHIP 
Community advertisements are at the request of the sponsor and are not necessarily an endorsement by the  

school of the products or services of the advertiser. 

This space is available for advertising. 
The cost of an advertisement is $50.00 per term 

for business card size in full colour. 
If you wish to take up this offer, please contact 

the school office for more details. 


